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Comments: The U.S. Forest Service should consider leaving its policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins,

as was the original intent. At least consider the implications of what a cabin site could turn into if the FS expands

an entities abilities to continue to use the cabin/cabin site. No new technological upgrades or expansions.


